

Catherine MacGregor

Chief Executive Officer

Ms. Kadri Simson, Commissioner for energy
Ms. Ditte Juul Jørgensen, Director
General, DG ENER
Mr. Matthew Baldwin, Deputy
Director General, DG ENER
Directorate-General for Energy
European Commission
1049 Bruxelles/Brussel
Belgium

Brussels, 4th October 2022

REF: CALL FOR APPLICATIONS FOR THE SELECTION OF MEMBERS OF THE EU ENERGY PLATFORM INDUSTRY ADVISORY GROUP

Dear Ms Simson, Ms Jørgensen and Mr. Baldwin,

ENGIE is strongly committed to the dialogue between the industry and the European Commission to achieve the decarbonization of the economy guaranteeing security of supply and access to affordable energy for industrial, commercial and residential customers. In this context, ENGIE welcomes the establishment of the EU Energy Platform and is proposing Mr. Delannoy to represent ENGIE in the Industry Advisory Group. With his experience in energy purchase and supply operations as well as risk management, Mr. Delannoy can provide his valuable expertise to the working group (design of joint purchase mechanism for LNG and hydrogen, diversification of Europe's sources of supply, negotiation of long-term contracts, access to the markets and hedging activities, development of new infrastructure).

In accordance with the call for application, please find attached the following documents:

- (1) a cover letter explaining the motivation and contribution the applicant could make to the group;
- (2) a classification form duly filled in specifying the member category for which the application is made (Annex I);
- (3) a selection criteria form duly filled in documenting how the applicant fulfills the selection criteria listed in chapter 4 of the call (Annex II).
- (4) a ownership and control form dully completed (Annex IV)
- (5) a detailed CV

Please note that Mr. Delannoy is registered in the Transparency Register and we confirm the compliance with all the selection criteria, as you will notice in the documents attached.



Catherine MacGregor Chief Executive Officer

Thank you for your consideration and we are looking forward to actively contributing to the deployment of the REPowerEU plan and the EU Energy Platform.

Yours sincerely,



Chief Executive Officer